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Thank You!
                                                                                       Email: felicia@feliciainc.com

Dear Ms Mabuzza-Suttle,  

Thank you for your participation on IWF's global stage at the 2015 IWF Global Cornerstone Conference – Legacy and Inheritance – Journey to the Future as we explored The Long Journey to Freedom’s Future with over 400 leaders from 30 nations convening in Johannesburg. 
It was our distinct pleasure to have you with us, and we thank you for making a difference at this highly-rated session and in our conference. 
The feedback for IWF’s 2015 World Cornerstone Conference has been overwhelmingly positive, and we are grateful for your considerable contribution to it.  Thank you for helping to shape the discussion and to inform the world’s women leaders.
It would be our honor to have you back with IWF again very soon. 
   Sincerely,

   Sein Chew, IWF Global President 
May 29, 2015











